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Townsend, Erle

From: gman001@myfairpoint.net

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 3:35 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click 

links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

I am writing to let you know that I strongly oppose this mandate and ask that you reject this 

proposal due to the hardship it will cause the citizens/taxpayers of this great state of Maine.   

This  is a constitutional republic and the voters, not unelected bureaucrats, should be the ones 

to decide if this is something they want or need.   Why should we be punished for the 

pollutants coming from other countries, such  as India, China and Russia!  If you like the 

California rules, then  I suggest you move there! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Anne Downes 


